Autumn 2 news from Melissa

Dear all,

What a busy half term it has been! Christmas celebrations are well underway and we are very much looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday.

It was lovely to see so many parents and carers in for class visits this half term. Thank you to those that completed the feedback survey following the visits, as a result of the feedback we will be developing the sessions further by reviewing the activities that parents join and the length of the sessions.

The Spring term visits will run for 2 weeks from the 6th March, you child's teacher will be in touch nearer the time with the exact date and time.



This term we have increased the amount of lunchtime clubs on offer for the children. All are proving very popular and children are having a wonderful time with their peers. Here's a sneak peak of Role Play club!



We were very proud of all the children in our Carol Concerts last week, with some fantastic singing and signing that accompanied some super art work that the children had produced. Thank you very much to all that donated on the day to St Christopher's Hospice, we raised a wonderful £67.



Every child in school made a star for our Red Gates Christmas Tree, each unique and each beautiful, coming together to create a lovely Tree!

As always if you have any feedback or would like to discuss anything further please don't hesitate to contact me via the school office. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break.

